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Dates for the Diary Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
It is when we work in partnership together that our children benefit 
most. We endeavour to support you in any way we can to help with 
matters of learning, safeguarding and wellbeing.  
 
As you can see from the dates for the diary, there are a number of 
workshops and presentations in the next two weeks to help you 
support your child’s learning at home. Parents have spoken highly of 
the content and we would be very happy to see more of you attend. I 
can assure you, you will not be “put on the spot” to answer questions 
or participate unless you choose to do so. 
 
We look forward to welcoming our Year 6 home from their outdoor 
week at Trewern this afternoon. They have had a wonderful time, as 
have the children who have participated in the outdoor activities in the 
local area. Thank you to all the staff who have given up their free time 
to work diligently to provide such exciting experiences for our Year 6. 
Without their dedication, we simply could not provide this wonderful 
week of outdoor learning. 
 
I wish you a happy weekend. 
 

Selina Frazer, 
Headteacher. 
 

Autumn Term 2019 
 

Tuesday 1st October – KS1 Help your 
child achieve in reading Workshop 
9:00am-10:00am 
 

Tuesday 1st October – Welcome to 
Year 1 Workshop for Year 1 
parents/carers 2:30pm 
 

Thursday 3rd October – Macmillan 
Coffee Morning 9:00-10:30am 
 

Thursday 3rd October – Welcome to 
Year 2 Workshop for Year 2 
parents/carers 2:30pm 
 

Monday 7th October  – Individual 
Photographs 
 

Tuesday 8th October – Reception 
Phonics Workshop 2:00-3:00pm 
 

Friday 18th October – Last day of term 
 

Please see yellow Workshops 
2019/20 flyer with further dates that 

may be of interest. 
 

Aldi’s Kit For Schools 

 

 

Parent Hub Attendance 

We would like all 
parents/carers to join 
us on Parent Hub.  

Parent Hub is a FREE app that helps keep 
you up to date with what’s going on at 
school. You’ll receive messages, pictures, 
documents and newsletters, all in one 
handy place. 

1. Download the Parent Hub app from your 
app store (iPhone or Android). 

2. Create yourself an account. 

3. Choose “Add a School” and enter: 

 @HuntersHallPS 

Congratulations to 1H in Key Stage 1 who achieved 99.21% this week 
and to 6LC in Key Stage 2 with 99.26% 
 

Class Attendance % Class Attendance % Class Attendance % 

RC 92.94 2K 94.64 4R 95.58 

RL 96.71 2T 97.05 5P 95.06 

RM 95.08 3D 97.27 5S 95.92 

1H 99.21 3G 93.31 5T 96.71 

1HV 98.02 3R 96.20 6A 97.98 

1R 95.95 4E 97.88 6LC 99.26 

2A 98.49 4N 99.18 6Y 98.37 

 

https://www.parenthub.co.uk/


Year 6 Outdoor Week 

This week, our fantastic Year Six children 
and staff spent their time benefiting from 
the great outdoors. It is well-known that 
the natural environment provides people 
with a range of beneficial elements such 
as: developing self-esteem, taking 
personal responsibility, co-operating with 
and respecting the needs of others; 
extending their personal horizons through 
greater appreciation and understanding 
of the world; understanding the need for 
sustainable relationships between people 
and their environment; enhancing 
practical problem solving and team work 
skills and promoting a positive and 
knowledgeable response towards 
personal health and well-being. Hopefully 
in years to come, the children will be able 
to look back to this week with fond 
memories.  
 

Black History Month Walk to School Launch 

 

We kicked off the Walk to School campaign on Monday. 
All children who travelled to school in an environmentally-
friendly way were awarded their September badge. From 
next month onwards, all children from Year 1 to 6 who do 
this twice a week will be awarded the October badge at the 
end of the month.  

 

Harvest Donations Transition to Secondary School 2020 

Keep sending in your 
donations of tins, packets and 
boxes of food items, which are 
in date that we will be able to 
donate to worthy causes. 

Thank you 
Mr Bellevue 

If you have a child in Year 6, please make sure you apply 
on line for their secondary school place before 31st 

October 2019. 

 

 

http://www.lbbd.gov.uk/blackhistorymonth

